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January 13, 2000

Patrick J. Conley, P.E.
Smith Engineering Co.
6400 Uptown Blvd. NE
Suite S00E
Albuquerque, NM 87110

RE: BARSTOW PARK IMPROVEMENTS, PHASE II (D19-D13C). GRADING AND
DRAINAGE PLAN FOR BUILDING PERMIT APPROVAL. ENGINEER’S S TAMP DATED
SEPTEMBER 21, 1999.

Dear Mr. Conley:

The need to update the Grading and Drainage Plan for Barstow Park was noted at the DRC
meeting held in early September 1999. The Holmes & Narver plan dated back to November
1996.Your plan dated as above was approved and incorporated into the construction sets.

Thank you for furnishing copies of that G & D Plan submittal and AMAFCA’S Approval Letter
dated September 30, 1999. This documentation allowed us to complete the Record for this phase.

If I can be of further assistance, please feel free to contact me at 924-3984.

Sincerely,

fohn P. Murtay, PE. — ~_/
Hydrology
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PHONE: (505) 884-2215
FAX: (505} 884-0214

September 30, 1999
Pat Conley
Smith Engineering Company
6400 Uptown Blvd. NE
Suite 500E
Albuquerque, NM 87110
RE: BARSTOW PARK IMPROVEMENTS (ZAP D19)
Dear Pat:

Your September 9, 1999 grading and drainage plan for the above referenced project is acceptable
to AMAFCA.

If I can be of further assistance, please call me at 884-2215

I, P.E.
Development Review Engineer
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CITY OF

Albuquerque

December 9, 1996

Martin J. Chavez, Mayor

David Larrow

Holmes & Narver

6501 Americas Pkwy. NE Suite 700
Albuquerque, NM 87110

RE: DRAINAGE PLAN FOR BARSTOW PARK (D19-D13C) RECEIVED
NOVEMBER 29, 1996.

Dear Mr, Larrow:

The above grading and drainage plan dated 11/2/96 is approved. I believe you are requesting a
grading plan approval versus a building permit approval.

I will review the building plans at DRC. Also, AMAFCA will have to approve the plan and
approve the construction after the project is complete.

If you should have any questions, feel free to contact me at 768-2654.

Sincerely,

(0, p A
Carlos A. Montoya, P.E’
PWD/Hydrology
CAM/d1

c: Andrew Garcia
File

Good for You, Albuquerque!




